WESTERN

CONFERENCE OF PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSIONERS

Western Conference of Public Service
Commissioners Announces New Officers

The Western Conference of Public Service Commissioners, a regional association within

the National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners, is pleased to announce its
new officers for 2020 - 2021.

Hon. Brad Johnson Hon. Jennifer Potter Hon. Genevieve Shiroma
Montana PSC Hawaii PUC California PUC
President Vice President Secretary/Treasurer



